Dombeck, Corinne

——————
From: Dombeck, Corinne
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 12:48 PM
To: Dombeck, Corinne
Subject: FW: Grant #2025-YG-02-18817 Racine PD Youth Gang Diversion Award Documents

From: Smith, Michael <Michael.Smith@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Friday, July 5, 2024 4:05 PM

To: Nuechterlein, Ellen <Ellen.Nuechterlein@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Castaneda, Laura <Laura.Castaneda@cityofracine.org>

Subject: FW: Grant #2025-YG-02-18817 Racine PD Youth Gang Diversion Award Documents

Hello,

The attached grant award document requires the Mayor’s signature. Once signed, | can take care of submitting the
additional requirements.

Thanks,
Mike

Lieutenant Michael Smith
Violent Crimes Intelligence Unit
Racine Police Department

(262) 989-4652
Michael.smith@cityofracine.org

From: Quade, La Trisha E. <QuadelE@doj.state.wi.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2024 11:39 AM

To: Smith, Michael <Michael.Smith@cityofracine.org>; Castaneda, Laura <Laura.Castaneda@cityofracine.org>
Cc: Komro, Kiley R. <KomroKR@doj.state.wi.us>

Subject: Grant #2025-YG-02-18817 Racine PD Youth Gang Diversion Award Documents

I STOP! External Message. Think before you click.

Congratulations! On behalf of Attorney General Josh Kaul and the Wisconsin Department of Justice, we are happy
to notify you that you have been approved for the Youth Gang Diversion grant in the amount of $62,500, award #
2025-YG-02-18817.

The approved grant award amount is reflected in the attached award documents for your review. Please note that
the project period for this grant is July 1, 2024, through June 30, 2025 .

This grant shall become effective, and funds may be obligated (unless specified in Attachments A and/or B) when
the Grantee signs and returns one copy of this grant award to the Wisconsin Department of Justice. In addition,
please note that grant activity may not begin until the project start date.



To accept this award, please have the authorized official sign/initial the following:
o Signature and Date on the Signatory Page;
e Initial the bottom right corner of Attachments Aand B

The Project Director should sign the Acknowledgement Notice.

The signed award should be returned to the Wisconsin Department of Justice within 30 days. You can scan and
email it back to Trisha at Quadel E@doj.state.wi.us. You should retain a signed copy for your records. Funds
cannot be released until all signed documents are received.

We understand it may take longer than 30 days to get the required signatures. Please let us know if you are not
able to return the signed document within 30 days.

Please contact Kiley Komro or me if you have questions or need more information.

Thankyou,

La Trisha Quade | Grants Specialist
State of Wisconsin Department of Justice
DLES/Bureau of Justice Programs

17 W Main Street

Madison, Wl 53707-7858
QuadelE@doj.state.wi.us

Cell: (608) 419-5930




